
MCG message 

Title: LogistiCare rebranding notification 

Posting date:  1/26/2021 

Please be advised that effective January 6, 2021, LogistiCare Solutions, LLC, the nation’s largest 
provider of non-emergency medical transportation has been rebranded under the name 
ModivCare Solutions, LLC.  

ModivCare indicated in a news release on January 6, 2021 that LogistiCare email addresses have 
changed to the domain @modivcare.com. Additionally, to assist member’s with the transition, 
LogistiCare’s website will reference ModivCare, formally LogistiCare for 12 months following the 
transition. There will be no telephone number change under the rebrand. ModivCare’s 
commitment, is to ensure that there is no impact to the way members schedule transportation 
services. For more information, visit modivcare.com*. 

Blue Cross Complete has updated its member and provider communications to reference the 
rebranding efforts of ModivCare. If you have any questions, contact your Blue Cross Complete 
provider account executive or Blue Cross Complete's Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-8715. 

*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for 
reference, Blue Cross Complete does not control these sites and is not responsible for their content.
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